
SIXTH-GRADE SCHOOL SUPPLY LIST 2025-2026  

 

1 Binder - Zipper - 3 Inch - Tab File - Case It - Asst   

1 Colored Pencils - Crayola - 12 Ct   

1 Composition Book - Wide Ruled - Black - 100 Ct - Pacon   

4 Dry Erase Markers - Expo - Blue - Chisel   

4 Dry Erase Markers - Expo - Green - Chisel   

2 Eraser - Magic Rub - White - 1 Pk   

1 Folder - Plastic & Pocket 3 Hole - Blue  

1 Folder - Plastic & Pocket 3 Hole - Red 

1 Folder - Plastic & Pocket 3 Hole - Green  

1 Folder - Plastic & Pocket 3 Hole - Yellow  

1 Folder - Plastic & Pocket 3 Hole - Orange  

1 Folder - Plastic & Pocket 3 Hole - Purple   

1 Graph Paper - 4 x 4 Quad - Filler Paper - 80 Ct   

1 Highlighter - Pen Style - Chisel - Clip - 5 Pack - Ylw-Org-Pnk-Gr-Blue - BIC   

1 Index Cards - 3 x 5 - Ruled - White - 100 Ct   

1 Lanyard - Clip   

1 Notebook - 1 Sub - Spiral - Wide - 100 Ct - Yellow - Mead   

1 Paper - Filler - Wide - 200 Ct   

7 Pencil - Ticonderoga - Sharpened - No 2 - 10 Pk  

1 Pencil Pouch - Clear - 9 x 10.5 - 3 Ring   

1 Pens - Erasable - Papermate - Black - 12 Ct  

1 Pens - Stylus Touch Screen - iPad  

2 Sharpie - Black - Fine Tip   

3 Sticky Notes - Post It - 3 x 3 - Plain - Yellow - 4-50 Pk   

3 Tissue - Puffs - Ultra Soft - 124 Ct  

1 Wipes - Disinfectant - Clorox - 75 Ct   

1 Zipper Bags - Glad - Quart - 25 Ct   
1 USB-C Headset OR Headset with audio jack adapter for USB_C 

1 Locker Shelf  

 

NOTES 

For the 2025-2026 school year, 6th-grade students will use a 10th/11th Generation iPad.  

The only port on these iPads is a USB-C port.  

 

Based on experience, D103 recommends one of the following headphone options for your 

student:  

1. ANKER USB-C to 3.5mm adapter - This is an option IF your student has a current set of 

headphones with a traditional connector (3.5mm). 

 OR 

2. AVID AP-400 WonderEars Classroom Headphone with Microphone USB-C. Families can 

purchase at Amazon.com (make sure to select the USB-C style headphones) 

 

 ***Cordless Bluetooth headphones are not recommended due to the need to keep them 

charged and because they are considered a security risk and potential disruption during 

state and local assessments.*** 


